June 30, 2001
Professor Martin Tanner, Editor

Journal of the American Statistical Association

Department of Statistics

Northwestern University

2006 Sheridan Road

Evanson, IL  60208-4070

Dear Martin,

My student Vitaliana Rondonotti and I would like to submit the enclosed manuscript, “SiZer for time series: a new approach to the analysis of trends”, to be considered for possible publication in JASA.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Steve Marron
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